
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF LONGWOOD, FLORIDA 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that one or more Members of the Longwood City Commission 
may be present at a Ribbon Cutting Event at Orlando Health South Seminole Hospital.  
The Event will take place on Monday, June 15, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. located at 555 West 
State Road 434, Longwood, 32750. 

  
Michelle Longo, CMC, FCRM 
City Clerk 
June 15, 2020 
 


